
Minutes
June 10, 2008 Meeting
Jack Evans Police Headquarters
1400 S. Lamar

The monthly meeting of the Crime Watch Executive Board began at 7:00 PM. Chairperson Doug
Woodham called the meeting to order. There being a quorum present, introductions and welcome of
guests was made.

Doug Woodham made his apologies for being out of touch with members of the board. He had a stroke
possibly caused by his heart bypass surgery. He is doing very well.

Biography Reports:
Doug reminded everyone who has not turned in their biography to do so as soon as possible.

Doug Woodham read his biography for the Board. Following are some of his many accomplishments:
Among his many accomplishments, he served in the US Navy and was initially attached to the ASPD Unit
(Armed Services Police Detachment) for 10 months. He then received a fleet appointment to the Naval
Academy but due to medical conditions, he was rejected. Before and after the service, he spent a total of
28 years as a volunteer in the Scouting movement where he was a Scout Master and earned his Eagle
Scout, Explorer Eagle and also Sea Scout Eagle awards. One of the highlights of his Scouting experiences
was to teach former Astronaut John Glenn an adult training course.

He worked for Frontier Airlines for 10 years.

He presently owns his own Cruise Travel Agency and one of his goals in life is to attain enough credibility
to be in the Woodrow Wilson Hall of Fame. Doug never lets illness slow him down as he continues to
pursue his passion in all areas of Crime Watch and Crime Prevention.


